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Question for written answer E-006371/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Ivan Jakovčić (ALDE) 

Subject: Roaming involving the countries of the Western Balkans 

It is known that the intended setting up of a single European roaming system has unfortunately been 
postponed from 2015 to 2018. 

The countries of the Western Balkans have extremely expensive telephone and Internet services 
compared to other countries, and especially Member States of the EU. 

Does the Commission intend to take some steps so that, by 2018, these candidate or potential 
candidate countries entirely or at least partially adapt to the future single European market? 


